Kind attention to GO (Accounts)

Reminder-lil

OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER GENERAL OF DEFENCE ACCOUNTS,

ULAN BATAR ROAD, PALAM DELHI CANTT-110010
Tel: 011-25665548.25665583/84.25665736/37.

Fax: 011-28674786, e-maik hgacesunts.cgda@gov.in

No. A/lII/9249/PC-lll/Accounts/2016-17 Dated 03 -08-2017

To
PCDA (AF) Dehradun
CDA (R&D) Hyderabad
AO (DAD) MoD (Civil) New Delhi
ZO (DPD) Chennai.

Sub: Contribution/Grant in Aid Paid to International/National Organization
from Defence Service Estimates during the year 2016-17.

Please refer to this HQrs office letter of even No. dated 20-04-2017 wherein
the details regarding the expenditure on account of Contribution/Grants-in- Aid to
National organization from DSE during the year 2016-17, was called for by 31st May
2017. The same is still awaited despite the issue of reminder dated 09-06-2017 and
03-07-2017.

It is again requested that the requisite information may be forwarded to this
HQrs by returned fax at 011-25674786 or e-mail at hgaccounts.cgda@gov.in.

Nil report is also expected.
ACGgA (A&B)



